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Newsletter October 2015

Steve Kaplan
(Atlanta, Georgia)

Praise His Name! God bless you 
and thank you for supporting our 
ministry! 

Please pray for BOLDED items in 
this newsletter:  

Please pray for our MINISTRY 
TABLES at a SUKKOT FESTIVAL on Sunday evening, October 4 in 
Thomasville, Georgia.

Please pray for MINISTRY throughout Texas from Friday, October 16 
to Sunday, November 1 and traveling mercies before and afterwards.

Sincerely, 
Steven Barry Kaplan, President
Jewish Outreach International
www.savethejews.org
stevenbkaplan@aol.com
Cell (770) 880-7474    
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Odessa, Ukraine

It was a blessing to join JONATHAN BERNIS' TEAM (JEWISH 
VOICE) for Jewish Festivals in Odessa, Ukraine! Our team of 73 
joined over 200 local volunteers and distributed over 250,000 festival 
invitations! We had many interactions on the streets leading up to the 
Festivals and gave away some 15,000 Gospel books to PEOPLE who 
came! Many Jews and Gentiles prayed to receive their Messiah! 

A Gentile believer had seen festival advertisements and wanted to go 
because her DAUGHTER married a Jewish MAN, and she wanted to 
learn more about the Jewish roots of our faith. She literally cried 
when I gave her a festival invite! 

I was able to share with and get contact information from an Israeli 
Arab MAN who was studying medicine in Odessa! 

As we were leaving the congregation for outreach, an American 
Jewish MAN was parking his car. He was most interested in our 
festival t-shirts and gave us his contact for follow-up! When he 
happened to pass by where I was distributing invitations later on, he 
told me he wanted to come to Atlanta!

The festivals were held at a very ornate Opera House, most would not 
be able to afford if the festivals weren't provided! It is our 
understanding this was the first time the opera house ever had 
evangelical music! Over 1,000 Jewish people gave contact information 
for the local Messianic CONGREGATIONS to follow-up with!

While waiting on the ticket line at the airport to come home, Cheryl 
told me the COUPLE next to her saw my "Jesus Loves You" Jewish 
star t-shirt and said, "Maybe he knows something we don't know?" 
Nancy struck up a conversation with this couple (She's Jewish and 
originally from Odessa, and he's a Catholic Australian). 

Afterwards, Nancy told me about the interaction and said she wished 
she had a tract to give. I gave her a tract I had, and she gave the 
tract to the couple. Then the couple wanted to meet me! It turned out 
the couple lived across the street from friends of mine in Sydney, 
Australia! We spent some 30 minutes sharing the Gospel, and the 
man prayed to receive Jesus! 
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Odessa Opera House

My friend Igor Barbanel
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Festival Overflow

"Again I ask:  Did they stumble so as to fall beyond recovery?  Not at all!  Rather, because 
of their transgression, salvation has come to the Gentiles to make Israel envious.  But if their 
transgression means riches for the world, and their loss means riches for the Gentiles, how 

much greater riches will their fullness bring!"-Romans 11:11-12

Ministry Partners

Praise God! More and more PEOPLE are finding out about our t-shirt 
ministry and have been ordering t-shirts! We have equipped new 
people in California, Georgia and Nevada. We had reorders from 
Massachusetts, Pennsylvania and Washington State, and I was told 
one shirt was sent to Turkey!

Page 4 of 7News from Jewish Outreach International

10/15/2015https://mail.aol.com/webmail-std/en-us/PrintMessage



Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania
(Abraham Sandler's Team)

Woodstock, Georgia

Page 5 of 7News from Jewish Outreach International

10/15/2015https://mail.aol.com/webmail-std/en-us/PrintMessage



Tiberius, Israel

Eddie and Lura Beckford 
(Arad, Israel)

Lura wrote: "Car trouble in 
the USA for Eddie - $500. 
Van trouble in Israel for 
Lura - $500. Lura was 
driving with a van load of 
women when the brakes 
failed. The master brake 
cylinder needs replacing. 
The Lord stopped the car in 
a miraculous manner! Thank 
Him & Praise Him! 
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Lura is flying to the USA to join Eddie shortly. Prayers 
appreciated! Meanwhile, many Bibles & books were 
distributed. Pray for the lady who is taking care of our 
house/doggies/bunnies! Thank you for your support!"

www.kingsmenarad.com 
beehivevillage@gmail.com

Donations 

 Designated Donations made payable to:
Jewish Outreach International

can be sent to:

Jewish Outreach International
PO Box 720375

Atlanta, GA 30328

or made online: 
www.savethejews.org

*Jewish Outreach International is a 501(c)(3) Tax Deductible Ministry
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